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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate Amendments to HB 1075 modifies the procedure a school district superintendent 

must follow when they are filing a termination recommendation for a teacher or administrator 

who is under investigation for the alleged abuse or sexual abuse of a student. 

 

The measure requires a superintendent to submit a copy of their recommendation for termination 

to the State Board of Education regardless of whether the staff member resigns before or after the 

recommendation is made. A report of such resignation, including any investigatory findings must 

also be sent to the State Board.  

 

If the investigation into the staff member concludes without findings that support termination or 

criminal charges, the employee's report must be expunged from the State Board of Education's 

records.  

 

If the school employee is working at a new district, or is under consideration for employment at a 

new district, and that new district requests a copy of the recommendation for termination from 

the State Board, the employee retains the right to provide supplementary information.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure as currently written is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the 

state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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